
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 20th January 
 
A massive well done to Kingfishers on their incredible class assembly, we are very proud of them! Woodpeckers will 
be performing their class assembly next week on Friday 27th January with doors opening at 2:30pm for a prompt 
start at 2:40pm. Please can Woodpeckers children bring their costumes into school on Wednesday 25th January in 
preparation for the performance.  
 
Excitingly, we have our Egyptian workshop on Monday. It will be a full day of fun activities for the children and we 
look forward to seeing all the wonderful Egyptian costumes that they come dressed in! 
 
On Tuesday, we have Fantastic Fred visiting us in the afternoon. This is a wellbeing workshop for the children which 
will be really beneficial for them. 
 
There will also be a PPA swap next week so the PE kit days are the following: 
 
 
 
 
 
We are sorry if this causes any inconvenience. 
 
The first Maths homework has been set on Atom learning this week and it will be due in on Wednesdays. We are 
only setting Maths homework, no other subjects at the moment. Children are still expected to be completing their 4 
reads a week, as well as their Times table rockstars practise too.  
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
 
Kingfishers class - For working SO incredibly hard on your class assembly this week! You have all been absolute 
superstars and we are so proud of you! 
Ruben SJ - For working so hard to create the PowerPoint presentation for our class assembly 
Erin S - For excellent story writing in English and demonstrating fantastic editing skills 
Emma S  - For showing amazing perseverance in maths this week and not giving up. 
Fraser H - For learning your lines so well in preparation for your class assembly. 
Isabella C - For settling well into Nightingales' class and working so hard this week! 
Kara B – For excellent detail in her story writing this week. 
 
We are very proud of you all! 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
The Year 4 Team 

PE days 

Tuesday 24th January 

Thursday 26th January 
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